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Lower Elementary

Parshas Shemos

Pre-Nursery and Nursery - Story and Movement Activity
Developing social and emotional awareness and regulation are important parts of
childhood development. Mrs. Rachel Sagal of Serene 613  recently visited our Pre-
Nursery and Nursery. The girls enjoyed stretching and breathing in sync with a “Snow
Story” involving themes of chesed, bikur cholim and attentive listening. Thank you to
the PTA for sponsoring this educational and creative opportunity. 

Kindergarten Visits the Maryland Zoo
Despite the wintery date on the calendar, the weather was far from frigid on our
Kindergarten trip to the Maryland Zoo at the end of December. Gifted with a spring-
like day for their special trip, our girls were delighted to find the animals outside.
Upon their return to school, the girls wrote and drew pictures about their experience
at the Zoo. We thank the PTA for sponsoring the buses for the trip. 



Second Grade Prepares for Siyum!
Excitement is building as our Second Grade prepares for their siyum on Parshas
Bereishis. The girls are eagerly anticipating their siyum and are busy practicing for the
special day! We are looking forward to grandmothers, mothers and sisters joining us
to celebrate. 

School-Wide Program - Yismach Lev Mivakshei Hashem
The message for this month’s assembly was, “Bringing happiness to others, helps
bring happiness to ourselves.” With this in mind, our First Grade made cheerful
refuah sheleimah cards to be sent to patients in the hospital. Our Second Grade
created original bags to be used in various Bikur Cholim rooms in local hospitals. We
will be presenting the cards and bags to Bikur Cholim of Baltimore  at an upcoming
assembly. 



Weekly Assembly from Yerushalayim and Chevron
The week of Parshas Vayigash, Rabbi Sanders conducted
his weekly assembly for the First and Second Grades
directly from Eretz Yisroel  at the Kosel and Me’aras
Hamachpelah. After learning about these special places in
Chumash and Parsha, it was a thrill for our girls to see
them close up and hear words of Torah directly from
these mekomos hakedoshim (holy places). Click here to
watch Rabbi Sanders's message to the students.

Gym in the Lower Elementary
Mrs. Cheryl Greenfield conducts a variety of fun activities in Gym Class for our Lower
Elementary girls. The girls enjoy exercising and the structured games outside of their
classroom. It is a pleasure to see how creative planning ensures that our students
enjoy their physical education. 

Reminder about our Exciting Essay Contest:



Now available! Bais Yaakov
Exhibit 2021 - magnificent,

hard cover coffee table
book! 100+ pages of full

color text and photos! Click
here to purchase.



Join our Bais Yaakov
Team! Click here

for Employment Opportunities.

Last chance to purchase tickets to the
High School Production!

Click Here for the Bais Yaakov
Calendar

Jan 14/15 - High School Production
Jan 22 - Second Grade Chumash Play
Jan 26-31 - Winter Vacation (School
Closed)

CLICK HERE
To sponsor a day of Davening & Learning, 

or contact Rabbi Gross at ​443-548-7700 ext.
511 or ragross@baisyaakov.net 

for more information.

Visit Our Website


